Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock on Wednesday 30th June 2010
 Present: Maggie Maguire (MM), Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Jane Evison (JE), Muriel Taylor (MT) Steph Wagstaff –Bethell (SW-B), Pennie Drummond (PD), Michelle France(MF).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.    Harry & Angela sent their apologies.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

All will be covered by the agenda.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report.  MT reported that the balance stands at £866.97 plus £34 from Ass Membership fees. The Equithon Acc will be opened with £443.82 leaving the group with £456. 
	MT

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that there are 65 Full EGB members & 18 Associate members.  
	

	6
	PR.  JE has sent information & articles to the EGB magazine, Gallop, Equitrader & the Wirral Country Park magazine. An advertisement for the Equithon has been placed in Farmers Guardian. 
	JE

	7
	Wirral Ride.
JE reported that all is ready. 
	

	8
	Pleasure Rides.
PD suggested she contact a neighbour to Cheshire View to explore the possibility of having the venue there & incorporating some country lanes into the route.  It was suggested it might be easier to have the entire ride at Cheshire View & send the longer distance riders round twice if the owners agree. A date of July 26th was suggested but an organiser is required. LF has a contact to cover First Aid.
	PD
LF

	9
	Equithon.
S-WB has received £200 from sponsors so far. She has sent mail shots to livery yards, riding clubs & hunts in Cheshire, N Wales, Lancs & Staffs. She has a meeting with the Eaton Estate this week to finalise arrangements. There will be an article in the next EGB magazine & Equitrader. Also a free advert for the raffle in August Horse & Rider plus a quarter page article at reduced rate. The raffle will be run by post from 1st July -24th December.
	S-WB

	10
	Inter-Regional Championships.
PG & Flick Edmeston have selected a team of 12 riders. The committee agreed to contribute £100 towards expenses.  Derbyshire have also agreed the same sum & Lancs will be asked. 
	

	11
	Health & safety Provision.
JE generously offered to take overall responsibility for this. Ideally we should try to have a pool of people interested in taking on H & S duties. 
	JE

	12
	AOB.  
1. The office now require details of entries & distances of Training Rides .
2. We have been reminded that non-members can only ride up to 40 kms.

3. The Wales version of our Anquet mapping system no longer works. PG will request old disc & paperwork from Kate Williams & find out if it can be repaired. She will also find the cost of a replacement. 
	PG

	13
	Date of next meeting.
This will be on Wednesday August 25th at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock at 8.00 pm.

	








